

OSCEs parlamentariske Forsamling (2. samling) OSCE alm. del - Bilag 31 Offentligt

## LJJJAM3JMM LJJMKM EMBASSY OF GEORGIA

N10/20-38

The Embassy of Georgia in Copenhagen presents its compliments to the Folketing and has the honor to submit the copy of the letter of H.E. Mrs. Nino Burjanadze, Chairperson of the Parliament of Georgia, addressed to H.E. Mr. Thor Pedersen, President of the Folketing.

The Embassy would appreciate the assistance of the Folketing to transfer the above mentioned letter to its high destination.

The Embassy of Georgia in Copenhagen avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Folketing the assurances of its highest consideration.

encl.: 1 page

The Folketing Copenhagen





01/2425

## PARLIAMENT OF GEORGIA CHAIRPERSON

April 11, 2008

To: H.E. Thor Pedersen President of the Danish Parliament The Kingdom of Denmark

Dear Mr. Pedersen,

Allow me to reach you again regarding the Parliamentary elections in Georgia. The date has been fixed and it will be held on 21<sup>st</sup> of May.

I would like to reiterate my invitation to send the widest range of monitoring missions, parliamentary groups or individual experts as we consider their presence as the most important precondition for guaranteeing the transparency and objectivity of the evaluation of the process.

Again, I sincerely count on your viable support in fostering democratic processes in Georgia.

Please accept, Dear Mr. Pedersen, the expression of my highest estimation and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nino Burjanadze